
 

June 13th-19th was the 2024 National Certified Nursing Assistant 
week. We celebrated with festivities including a 

carnival day! CNAs, we’re so thankful for you and 
all of the ways you care for residents at Pelican 

Pointe. 

 



Happy Birthday 
 

Residents: 

Myles L.     7/5 

Earline B.     7/11 

Eleanor M.     7/12 

Sharon P.     7/13 

Renitha W.     7/14 

Lorin D.     7/16 

Wilfred W.     7/16 

Barbara M.     7/18 

Marilyn Y.     7/23 

Menson M.     7/29 

 
Employees:  

Georgette Landry    7/4 

Charlene Provost    7/6 

Taya Dauterive    7/7 

Trioce Robertson    7/7 

Espaina Levy     7/8 

Alexis Halpin     7/10 

Shaina Hopkins    7/10 

Ira Weary     7/11 

Tatiyana Garrett    7/12 

Johnna Roberts    7/17 

Irma Turner     7/17 

Corey Perro     7/20 

Haylie Mancuso    7/21 

Cynthia Livingston    7/24 

Tina Stelly     7/24 

Rose Clay     7/25 

Michael Phillips    7/26 

Jessika Gayden    7/28 

Katherine Giordano   7/30 

Gemma Istre has 
served in Pelican 
Pointe’s laundry 

department for the 
past 22 years. 
Making sure 

residents have their 
daily clothes and 

linens is a true joy for 
her and she makes 
the days better for 
everyone around 

her. Gemma is 
blessed with 3 kids 

and 4 grandkids. Ms. 
Gemma, thank you 

for all you do! 

Ms. Guyote enjoys 

exercising, bingo, and 

fun crafts. Thanks for 

making Pelican 

Pointe your home. 

Stuffed Roast 

Baked Potato 

Cream Corn 

Green Salad 

Pecan Pie 

Happy Anniversary 
Please join us in congratulating the follow-

ing employees who are celebrating a work 

anniversary this month! 
 
Brittany Sebastien      7/3   1 year 

Cohen Cole       7/5   1 year 

Brianna Petry      7/7   1 year 

Alexis Halpin       7/8   3 years 

T’challa Mitchell      7/19  5 years 

Nevaeh Willis      7/19  1 year 

Nakirra Ficklen      7/20  1 year 

Ashley Willis       7/21  2 years 

Brittany Ames      7/24  1 year 

Donna Green      7/25  11 years 

Ryan Ford       7/26  11 years 

Stephanie Handy      7/30  9 years 



 
 

Happy birthday to Ms. Lillie! We threw a grand birthday bash to celebrate 

100 years of our resident, Ms. Lillie B. From all of us at Pelican Pointe, we wish 

you many more years of happiness, joy, and celebration.  

 
 

This month, we welcomed Zydeco artist Chubby Carrier to Pelican Pointe! 

Chubby is an award winning Zydeco recording artist and joined us to play 

some fabulous Cajun Zydeco for our residents.  

 



 


